
CONSULATE-GENERAL OF JAPAN 

IN MELBOURNE 

OFFICE RELOCATION NOTICE 
                                                         2014.4.14 

 

Our office will be moving to Level 25 within the same building 

(570 Bourke Street) during the weekend of 25-27 April.  

●We will be at our current location until Thursday 24th April.  

●The new office will be open from Monday 28th April.  

●Please note that the Consular Section (that deals with visas, 

passports and certificates etc.) will be CLOSED on 28th April.  

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Relocation schedule 

24th April 

(Thursday) 
25-27th April 

(Friday to Sunday) 

28thApril 

(Monday) 

Open 

at current location 

Office Relocation 

(Closed) 

New office opens 

(Visa Section closed) 

 

NEW LOCATION 
 

Level 25, 570 Bourke Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

           Office Hours: 09:00-13:00, 14:00-17:00 

 

          Consular Section Opening Hours:09:00-12:30, 14:00-16:00 

 

                Phone: 61-3-9679-4510, FAX: 61-3-9600-1541 

● Our telephone/fax numbers and opening hours will remain the same. 


